
MAB decision 

Dear Rector, 

 

I would like to inform you that the board of the MAB with its 11/4/2024/XVIII. no. decision 

extended the scope of its institutional accreditation of the Debrecen Reformed Theological 

University until December 31, 2025. I am sending the relevant decision of the MAB board as 

an attachment to this letter. 

 

Csépe Valéria 

       president of the MAB 

 

 

The board 

 2024/4/XVIII. No. (09/06/2024) decision on 

extending the scope of institutional accreditation 

1. It is supported by the board of MAB 

 

9. Debrecen Reformed Theological University 

 

 

2. The board adopted its decision by secret ballot, with the voting percentage recorded in the 

TIR 2.0 system. 

 

 

 

Csépe Valéria 

       president of the MAB 

 


